
We encourage you to contact us with your thoughts & suggestions any time at 
stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com and don’t forget to Like us on Facebook!

Facebook/StThomasSchoolPTA

Why not consider joining the PTA in 2024?  It’s fun, rewarding and most of all, benefits the school and our Tamariki. 
Contact us on the email below or come along to our next monthly meeting to find out what we do.  Next meeting 7pm, 
Wednesday 8th May in the school Staffroom.
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WATCH OUT FOR UPCOMING EVENTS IN TERM 2
• Ice Block Fridays - every Friday (weather permitting) $2 each or 3 for $5. Under the tree by the 

office.
• Spell-athon Testing Day – Thursday 16th May
• Quiz Night – Saturday 15th June.  Watch this space for more information.

REMINDERS
Second Hand Uniforms:
Donate your preloved uniform for us to on-sell. Please 
drop off at the school office.
Yummy Stickers  
Remind your children to stick their Yummy stickers from 
their fruit to the class sticker sheet.

Annual Quiz Night Reminder
We are open to various forms of donations, such as gift 
certificates, products, services, or experiences that you 
believe would appeal to our attendees. Your donation will 
be prominently displayed during the event, and we will 
actively promote your business both before and after the 
event through our social media platforms and event 
materials.

If you can support St Thomas’s School in any way, please 
contact one of our PTA volunteers who will  will be more 
than happy to collect your donation at a time convenient 
for you. stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com

St Thomas's School Spell-athon has launched!

Our St Thomas's School Spell-athon fundraiser was launched 
last Tuesday. We are raising funds for sports and cultural 
uniforms and equipment through sponsorship. Please see the 
letter that came home with your child last week or just head 
to https://stthomasschoolspellathon.raiseit.co.nz to sign up 
for a fundraising profile for your child(ren).  Spell-athon
Testing day - Thursday 16 May 

We have some great spot prizes up for grabs – details on the 
website. The first prize draw was last Friday.  A big 
congratulations to the winner, Mason Reynolds from J12 who 
won some ear pods! 
If you haven’t done so already, create your child(ren)'s 
fundraising page today and support our fundraising efforts.
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